
January 16th, 2023 

To Our Valued Customers; 

SAISON Information Systems Co., Ltd. 

HULFT Technical Support Center 

 

Regarding HULFT8 Script Option No Encryption Discontinuation of Shipments 

 

Thank you very much for using our technical support service. 
We have identified a defect in the outgoing product master for HULFT8 Script Option No 
Encryption Ver. 8.5.1 and Ver. 8.5.2. 
 

 

The issue we identified this time was that a different master from the product master that 
should have been shipped was being shipped. 
Therefore, we have stopped shipping Ver. 8.5.1 and Ver. 8.5.2 of HULFT8 Script Option No 
Encryption. 
This has been corrected to the correct master in Ver. 8.5.3, which was released on December 
5, 2022. 
For future customers, please use HULFT8 Script Option No Encryption in Ver. 8.5.3 or later. 
 
In addition, we have confirmed that there are no problems with the product masters of all 
other products. 
 
※The No Encryption version does not include cryptographic logic in its modules for use in 
some countries and regions where the use of cryptographic logic is restricted. 

 

 
■For Inquiries Regarding This Announcement 
 Please contact your technical support service contractor. 

 
  

【Revision History】 

January 16th, 2023 First edition created 

 

End 


